
Monkton Agricultural and Natural Area Committee Meeting—Minutes for 5/29/2013
In Attendance
Members: Laura Farrell, Sam Burr, Caitlin Cusack, and Deb Gaynor
Absent: none
Guests: Rachel Shattman
1. Laura called the meeting to order at 7:16 pm.

2. Deb moved and Sam seconded that we approve the minutes of 5/1/13 as is; all in favor.
3. Introductions and overview of ANAC for Rachel.
4. Marty, Norm, Kristen, Sam and Deb will be meeting with the Layns on Friday, May 31st to discuss the Pond Brook project.
5. We drafted the following quote for the Orb Weaver project press release.  “Monkton’s Agricultural and Natural Areas Committee is so happy to celebrate the conservation of this successful and innovative farm that is an integral part of Monkton’s working landscape.  Monkton was able to pool Agricultural and Natural Areas funds with VLT and VHCB to ensure that this important farm is protected from development so that it can remain in agriculture.  This project embodies our mission, which is to protect the farmland, woodland, natural, and recreational areas, and other open spaces that help give Monkton its distinctive rural character and quality of life.  We look forward to working with other Monkton landowners.”
6. June 24, 26, 27 potential dates for Orb Weaver celebration.

7. Deb shared some sad news that Gordy Muzzy passed away on May 28, 2013.  The members of ANAC extend our sympathies to his wife Dorothy and their family.
8. Our next meeting is tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, June 26, 2013 at 7:00 pm.   
9. Sam moved and Deb seconded that we adjourn; we unanimously adjourned at 9:15 pm.
Respectfully submitted on 5/29/2013, 
Caitlin Cusack
ANAC Secretary

